From: Sorckoff, Alexandra <Alexandra.Sorckoff@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>

Sent: January 22, 2021 3:18 PM

To: Cory Barker <cbarker@nirb.ca>

Cc: Bernard-Lacaille, Gabriel <Gabriel.Bernard-Lacaille@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>; Beattie, Alasdair
<Alasdair.Beattie@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Retraction of item on the registry

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments or follow
direction, unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Cory,

DFO requests to withdraw the poster, labelled as 210118-08MN053-DFO Poster Re Narwhal-IMTE.pdf on
the NIRB Registry, related to narwhal and hormone levels. Unfortunately, there is an error on this
poster that supports inaccurate conclusions of the research that was conducted.

Please let me know if there are any issues with this, or if you have any further questions.

Thanks,
Alexandra Sorckoff

Biologist

Fish and Fish Habitat Protection Program
Fisheries and Oceans Canada

Suite 301, 5204 50th Ave

Yellowknife, NT X1A 1E2

C: 867-445-1630

E: Alexandra.Sorckoff@dfo-mpo.gc.ca


https://www.nirb.ca/portal/dms/script/dms_download.php?fileid=332615&applicationid=124701&sessionid=vpbai9r80v2ea3dnpvrb8alg20
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